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Centinario, Michael
From: Jennifer Vincent <jvincent@vctfirm.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 3:53 PM
To: Centinario, Michael
Subject: RE: Contact - Hawkeye Hotel Project

Yes, please hold off. Thanks,

From: Centinario, Michael [mailto:mcentinario@BloomingtonMN.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 4:42 PM

To: Jennifer Vincent <jvincent@vctfirm.com>

Subject: RE: Contact - Hawkeye Hotel Project

Hello Jennifer,

Once the application is submitted it would be about a 2 month process, although there is always the possibility for a
slight delay (i.e., a couple weeks). If that is acceptable, please confirm and | will hold off on the zoning letter until then.

Mike

From: Jennifer Vincent [mailto:jivincent@vctfirm.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 3:31 PM

To: Centinario, Michael <mcentinario@BloomingtonMN,.goy>
Subject: RE: Contact - Hawkeye Hotel Project

Michael,

| believe we would like to hold off on the zoning verification letters until the entitlement process is
completed. How long does that process usually take (acknowledging that the application has yet to be filed)?

Thanks,
lennifer

From: Centinario, Michael [mailto:mcentinario@ BloomingtonMN.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 10:04 AM

To: Jennifer Vincent <jvincent@vctfirm.com>

Subject: Contact - Hawkeye Hotel Project

Ms. Vincent,

Once you’ve had a chance to connect with your client, please let me know if you would like to proceed with the zoning
verification letter or hold off until they have gone through the entitlement process.

Thank you,
Mike

Michael Centinario | Planner
Planning Division | City of Bloomington



